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Julia Shipcott

Subject: FW: Elgin Park Drive - Speed Limit Too Low

 
From: Donald Mertens  
Sent: Friday, April 26, 2024 12:37 PM 
To: Uxbridge Mayor <mayor@uxbridge.ca> 
Cc: Willie Popp <wpopp@uxbridge.ca> 
Subject: Elgin Park Drive - Speed Limit Too Low 
  
[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hello Mayor Dave, 
Please consider increasing the speed limit on Elgin Park Drive back to 50. The road is spacious, sight lines good, 
and it is a major street. Having a 40 limit is not required, in my opinion. 
Thanks 
Don Mertens 

 




